From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: Tuesday, 3 September 2024 9:45 AM

To: DA Submission Mailbox

Subject: Online Submission

03/09/2024

MR Keelan Smith
6 / 69 Beaconsfield ST
Newport NSW 2106

RE: DA2021/2173 - 394 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

Newport surf club is in serious need of redevelopment, current conditions are damaging vital lifesaving equipment,
placing members at risk and hindering the sustainability and growth of the surf club's functional ability. It is a shame
that the development of the club has been delayed for far too long due to unfounded concerns from a minority
group. Newport surf club does nothing but support the Newport and northern beaches community, however, it now
needs the support from the community and council in order to maintain its ability to function as an invaluable
community asset.





